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Frank,
 
The VCP Quarterly Progress Report for the River Road Self Storage site located at 7602
and 7702 River Rd E in Puyallup, Washington, VCP Project No. XS0018 is provided below:
 

Description and status of Site characterization or cleanup work (completed during
past quarter or ongoing work).

No work was conducted in the last quarter.
 

A list of pending opinion requests to Ecology and expected date for next request for
Ecology opinion.

Requesting opinion on the Feasibility Study and Cleanup Action Plan submitted to Ecology
on February 4, 2025. Ecology reviewed the report and requested a draft Environmental
Covenant. Farallon will submit the draft Environmental Covenant to Ecology this quarter.
 

Summary of dates and titles of documents submitted to Ecology for review in the
last quarter.

The Feasibility Study and Cleanup Action Plan was submitted to Ecology on February 4,
2025.
 

Type of documents and opinion requests planned for submittal to Ecology during the
next quarter.

The draft Environmental Covenant and title report will be submitted to Ecology.
 

Any updates to the project schedule showing the previously mentioned activities
and milestones.

No updates to the project schedule were submitted to Ecology for review.
 

A description of schedule delays or changes from the prior quarter and reasons for
those changes.

No other schedule delays or changes were submitted to Ecology for review.
 

Changes in key project team personnel.
There were no changes to key project team personnel.
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Anticipated changes at the Site, such as property ownership, changes to potential
future use, new or obsolete access restrictions, or anything that could affect the
cleanup.

No anticipated changes to the site are noted at this time.
 
Please let us know if you have any comments or questions or require any additional
information.
 
Thanks,
 
 

 

Sara Haynes, R.E.P.A.
Associate Environmental Scientist/Engineer
Farallon Consulting
1705 Main Street, Suite 101 
Baker City, OR 97814
Cell 541-224-1925 
Web www.farallonconsulting.com  
Email shaynes@farallonconsulting.com
 

This correspondence contains confidential or privileged information from Farallon Consulting and may be "Attorney-Client Privileged" and protected as "Work
Product."  The information contained herein is intended for the use of the individual or party named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, note that any copying,
distribution, disclosure, or use of the text and/or attached document(s) is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this correspondence in error, please notify us
immediately.  Thank you.
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